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PROJECT UPDATE   
Westbound I-76 and York Street nightly closures 

scheduled for early October   
  

The Colorado Department of Transportation is making progress with replacing the I-76 bridges 
over York Street in Adams County.   The next phase of construction will install westbound I-76 
bridge girders that will support the driving deck.  The work will require overnight road 
closures. 
 
Traffic Impacts 

● Westbound I-76 from 88th Ave. to I-270, and York Street at 66th Ave. are scheduled to 

be CLOSED 9 p.m. to 5 a.m., Monday, Oct. 3 and Tuesday, Oct. 4.  

● While work is being done at night to minimize traffic impacts, motorists should 

prepare for delays particularly on I-270. The York Street closure under the bridge is 

necessary for public safety. 

● The closure schedule could change depending on the weather and other factors. Go to 

COtrip.org for the latest information on traffic impacts and road conditions.  

 
Detour Routes 

● Westbound I-76 traffic will be detoured onto US 6-85 and I-270. Delays could be up to 

20 minutes beyond typical night-time traffic conditions on I-270. 

● A detour will be in place for York Street traffic from 66th Ave. west to Washington 

Street to 74th Ave. and back to York Street. 

 
Stay informed  

● Project email:  Info.I76.York.Dahlia@gmail.com 
● Project phone line:  303-575-1165 
● Project website:  I-76 York to Dahlia Bridge Reconstruction — Colorado Department of 

Transportation (codot.gov) 

● Latest road conditions: COtrip.org 

Remember: Slow for The Cone Zone 

● Do not speed in work zones. Obey the posted speed limits. 

● Stay Alert! Expect the unexpected. 

● Watch for workers. Drive with caution. 

● Don't change lanes unnecessarily and avoid using mobile devices while driving in work 

zones. 

● Be especially alert at night while driving in work zones and turn on headlights so that 

workers and other drivers can see you. 

http://www.cotrip.org/
Info.I76.York.Dahlia@gmail.com
https://www.codot.gov/projects/i76-york-to-dahlia-bridge-reconstruction
https://www.codot.gov/projects/i76-york-to-dahlia-bridge-reconstruction
http://www.cotrip.org/


 

 

 

● Expect delays. 

● Allow ample space between you and the car in front of you. 

 

About the Project 
The project will replace the aging I-76 bridges over York Street and reconstruct much of the 
driving surface on I-76 from York to Dahlia streets in Adams County.  

Built in 1967, the I-76 bridges are deteriorating, requiring multiple repairs. They need to be 
permanently replaced for the long-term safety of the traveling public. Other roadway 
improvements, such as new pavement, will greatly improve the driving surface.  Project 
completion is scheduled for September 2024.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


